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As someone who works Monday - Friday, 8am - 5pm, and has additional family 

obligations immediately before/after work, I strongly oppose the proposed switch to 

in-person voting.  

Oregon's current procedure of mail-in voting allows for flexibility, informed choices, 

and thoughtful votes.  

Requiring in-person voting reduces the number of people who will vote due to travel 

limitations, work or childcare limitations, and places an undue burden on voters. It 

also limits informed choices as people have to remember long list of candidates and 

measures.  


